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Please keep vote by mail in our state. Our voting system is incredibly safe and 

convenient, and it results in Oregon having one of the higher rates of voter turnout. 

Please do not mess with it. It has worked for so many years, and it's still just fine. 

Please don't give in to political pressure. There's no reason to change it. Keep it 

convenient for Oregonians to vote. 


